Dear Editor:

i have 'pkerformed/yra statistical review of the methods utilized in the \manuscript titled
“Contemporary meta-analysis of short-term probiotic consumption on gastrointestinal
transit” (manuscript number 23608) submitted by Miller et al. for consideration to World

‘Journal of Gastroenterology. The statistical methods utilized are appropriate for the

study-design and applied correctly to arrive at the conclusions presented. Statistical
results are presented and discussed correctly throughout the manuscript. Please feel

free to contact me directly if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Clinton Hagen MS

Assistant Supervisor of Biostatisticians

Department of Blomedlcal Statistics and lnformatlcs
Mayo Clinic

Rochester, MN-

Phone: +1 507.316. 5317

Email: hagen.clinton@mayo.edu



